
 

Memorandum 22-184 
TO:    MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

THRU:  ROB DUMOUCHEL, CITY MANAGER 

FROM:   MIKE ZELINSKI, PUBLIC WORKS SUPERINTENDENT 

DATE:   OCTOBER 24, 2022 

SUBJECT: SNOW REMOVAL & SANDING SERVICES 2022-2025  

On October 19, 2022 bids were opened for the referenced three year renewable service contract. This 
work was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on October 8, 2022, the Homer News on October 13, 
2022, three plans rooms in the state and on the city website. 

This service contract provide snow removal and sanding for the following facilities: 

- City Hall   100.0140.5210 
- Fire Department  100.0150.5210 
- Police Department  100.0160.5244 
- Public Library   100.0145.5244 
- Skyline Drive Fire Station  

 

Two bids were received from qualified firms. The bid results were totaled per citywide trip, and the 
results are as follows: 

     Snow Removal/Trip  Sanding/Trip  Total/Trip 
 
Gregoire Construction  $535    $436   $971 
Dutch Boy Landscaping & Paving $816    $511   $1327  
 
 
 
 
Recommendation: 
City Council adopt Resolution 22-081 and Award the 2022-2025 Snow Removal & Sanding Services 
Contract to Gregoire Construction of Homer, Alaska and Authorize the City Manager to execute the 
appropriate documents.    
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